
Edward Cazalas is currently a 
postdoctoral researcher at the 
Air Force Institute of 
Technology where he 
participates in research efforts 
that include understanding 
the electrical properties of 
UO2 crystals, use of CLYC 
material for nuclear detection, 
radiation damage to graphene
-based devices, and the 
protection of personnel and 
electronics in vehicles against 
nuclear weapons radiation. 
Edward was also a former 
Stanton Nuclear Security 
Postdoctoral Fellow at RAND 
Corporation where he studied 
the technical and policy 
related aspects of the 
detection and interdiction of 
nuclear and radiological 
materials in the context of 
homeland security and 
countering nuclear terrorism. 
Edward holds a Ph.D. in 
Nuclear Engineering from the 
Pennsylvania State University 
and an M.S. in Nuclear 
Engineering from Oregon 
State University.  


